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This summer a West African 2nd generation workshop was held in Côte d’Ivoire from June 26 to July 3rd 
2016. We had 124 participants from Burkina Faso, Germany, Côte d’Ivoire, England and Slovakia. 
 
The theme for the workshop this year was “Be Original.” And the young Second generation in West 
African including Jacob child around the age of 13 and above could learn more about their Identity, how 
to have a better life of faith, how to prepare for a parents matching and how to maintain our purity until 
the blessing. 
 
During the camp, the Regional President, Rev. Cho Dong Ho gave a lecture on the importance of Second 
Generation role in the God’s Providence and also he spoke about True Parents life course. And in his 
lecture, president of FFWPU Côte d’Ivoire, Rev. Philbert Seka invited all participants to have a personal 
and strong relationship with Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 
 
This workshop was also an opportunity to build a link between the European Second Generation 
Department and the Côte d’Ivoire Second Generation Department with the hope of sharing experiences 
that might permit the creation of the African Second Generation Department (ASGD) and a future 
corporation between the two departments. 
 
Many of the participants took new resolution for a new and better and good habit life style. 
 

 
 
 


